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Gautho, Julia

From: HEIDI BOLEN <hbolen@comcast.net>
Sent: Tuesday, May 7, 2024 12:35 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Boat and Bait needs to be on the update pier

Hi   
   
I live in Capitola and have done so for many years. Boat and Bait has been an important part of the 
Capitola Pier and my family has enjoyed the adventures we've had on the boats. It is amazing and 
fun. It would be a very sad time for the venue to not be back on the pier. Please do everyone good 
and put it back, not only for our sake but for the sake of the town and the owners.   
   
Please do everything possible to get it back.  
   
Thank you,  
Heidi Bolen  


